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Kitchen Renovation Project 

   

 

Construction on our new kitchen began on 
May 1, 2012.  The kitchen renovation project 
costs about $365,000; new kitchen 
equipment costs are $105,000, with 
construction and upgrades to the 
infrastructure being $260,000.  The cost for 
the dining hall phase will be another 
$125,000 above that of the kitchen.  As things 
stand, we will address the dining hall phase 
in the near future, as funding permits. 

 

 

Students, kitchen staff, and all of us 
connected with Bethany look forward to the 
completion of the kitchen portion of the 
project.  We have had nearly 200 individual 
donors give towards this project.  Alumni and 
friends understand how this integral part of 
our college influences community building! 
“Our community spends significant time in this 
space for meals, studies, mentoring, and 
hanging out.  We value time together and the 
interaction that happens here.  The community 
gathers around tables in family style, and prays 
before beginning the meal,” says Lisa Braun, 
Dean of Student Development. 

 

 

 

Thank you for giving to this project.  Visit 
www.bethany.sk.ca for updates on our 
kitchen renovation project. 
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